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EXPLANATORY NOTES

CONSULTATION

6. The tribunal reform provisions were the subject of extensive consultation both
within government and with wider stakeholders prior to the introduction of the
Tribunals, Courts and Enforcement Bill. There were two formal consultation
exercises, with the White Paper Transforming Public Services: Complaints,
Redress and Tribunals and the earlier consultation that accompanied the
publication of Sir Andrew Leggatt’s report Tribunals for Users: One System,
One Service in August 2001.
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